
Saint Ninian’s Nursery Class Newsletter 

           “Where adventure, nurture and learning go hand in hand.” 
 

Our Nursery Values are: Friendship , Happiness , Kindness  and Love  

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Healthcare 
If your child has any healthcare needs or requires to take any medication whilst at nursery, 
please speak to a member of the team to arrange an appointment to complete the 
necessary paperwork. Children who are in their second year at nursery will need 
to have their healthcare plan updated and reviewed in the first few weeks of their 

return. 

 

 

Online Journals – new start children 

 
Your child will be set up with an Online Journal which records their learning experiences in 

nursery, this will include observations and photographs. When the nursery team have set 
these up you will receive an email with information about to how log on and access this. 
We value your voice and would appreciate if you could view and comment on these 
observations so that you and your child feel engaged with their profiles. 
Please contact the nursery team if you have any difficulties in logging on once you 

receive the email. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back to another exciting year at St Ninian’s Nursery!  
The St Ninian’s Nursery staff would like to welcome back all of our children and extend a very 
warm welcome to our new boys and girls who are joining this wonderful family. Many of you 
joined us ‘on tour’ this summer, it was a great adventure being in a new environment but it is nice 
to have you all return ‘home’ to St Ninian’s.  
We are delighted to announce that 2 new Early Years Practitioners, Mrs Marshall and Mrs 
Webster, will be joining our nursery family and working with us every Friday. They are looking 
forward to meeting you all over the coming weeks and months.  
We would also like to welcome our parents to what is sure to be an exciting adventure for us all in 
the year ahead. Thank you for joining us on this journey where adventure, nurture and learning go 
hand in hand.  
The Staff team are working on our Family Calendar which we will send out shortly to keep you 
informed of what is happening each month. 
 

Mrs Roy – Depute Headteacher (Acting) 

Drop off and Pick Up Arrangements 
For the last few years due to COVID 19 guidance we have been unable to have parents/carers in the 
building at these times. 
We have now been advised that we can consult with parents/carers to see if they would like to continue 
with the existing procedures of dropping off/picking up at the door or if they would like to be able to 
come into the building at these times. 

Next week we will be asking for your views on this and then we will inform you of any changes we make.  



 

 

A Small Snapshot of our Learning  

Environment  

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

01506 414612 
wlstninians-

ps@westlothian.org

.uk 
@StNinsNursery 


